
 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

World Book Day 2022 

School looked very different today; full of lots of book characters. It was a 

very difficult discussion to only award one prize in each class as everyone looked 

wonderful. Thank you for taking part! 

 

If your child was a winner and you are happy for me to share their photographs 

on school dojo and on the school website, please let me know by 3.30 pm 

tomorrow, at the latest. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

 


